
NORTHERN TRAINING CENTER 
Our vision when we return is to help start a pastoral training center in 
Northern Thailand. There is currently a shortage of pastors throughout 
all of Thailand. We desire to see the next generation trained up in 
order to make Jesus known. The Thailand Assemblies of God has also 
recently been sharing their desire for regional training centers. We are 
thankful that God has aligned our visions in order to reach the never 
reached. Keep us in your prayers as we move forward in seeing this 
training center become a reality. 
 
 
TOGETHER 2019 
We had an amazing time in Orlando this past August meeting with over 1,650 missionaries and 750 
missionary kids from around the world. It was a time to renew, refocus, and recommit. We spent three days 
there, which included times of teaching, worship, as well as regional and area breakouts. We were able to 

meet with so many missionaries that we hadn’t seen in 
person for many years. This was a once in a lifetime 
gathering that took three years to plan. We are thankful that 
we are part of the Assemblies of God World Missions 
family. As a group, we recommitted ourselves to reaching 
the lost. 
 

 
FINANCIAL UPDATE 
As we wrap up our time here in Minnesota, it’s a great time to do a quick financial update. We’ve been 
spending our time updating our current partners, as well as developing new partners. We are so thankful to 
have added additional people to our team this year. Currently, we need $700 more monthly to return to 
Thailand and sustain us for the next four-year term. If you have been thinking of becoming one of our 
monthly partners, now would be a great time. Our desire is to receive our financial clearance by  
December 1st, in order to depart for Thailand in early January.  
  
Go to www.simplyserving.org/give for more information. 
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Prayer Requests 
 

• Pray for the Thailand Assemblies of God and their 
vision to develop regional training centers. 

• Pray for the AGWM missionaries and their families 
around the world. 

• Pray that we have a smooth transition back to 
Thailand. 


